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District Finance Committee 
As has been our custom for many years, we will hold the traditional District Finance 
Committee meeting immediately following Team Day North on Saturday, February 15, 2014, 
at Decatur First, at approximately 3:00 p.m.  
 

For Saturday, February 15, 2014, the following persons are listed in the district journal as 
members of this District Finance Committee for the current fiscal year: 

• Ex Officio – James R. Spruce, district superintendent; William Shotts, chair and district 
treasurer; Jay Bush, Jim German and Sandy Stickler, auxiliary chairs (NYI, SDMI and NMI, 
respectively); Douglas Haynes, district secretary; Mark Copley, Mission Strategy Team chair. 

• Ministerial – James R. Spruce, James Blue, Jay Bush, John Connett, Mark Copley, Jon Garlock, 
Douglas Haynes, Michael Kraemer, Larry Lacher, Carlos Lonberger, Brian Powell,  Jay Shoff, 
Stephen Shotts, Edwin Sprinkle, Steve Cecil. 

• Lay – Matt Collins, Jim German, Mark Kerr, Randy Miller, Carolyn Peters, Dan Phipps, Ed 
Roarick, Ken Scott, Christopher Shotts, William Shotts, Sandy Stickler, June Thurman, Bruce 
Humphrey, Herman J. Wallace, Jerome Williams. 

 

The 2014 – 2015 fiscal year budget that has been approved by the Finance Committee above 
will then be emailed directly to all lead pastors for their consideration and distribution to one 
layperson from each church. 
 

Then on Saturday, February 22, 2014, the following persons, including the Finance Committee 
above, are invited to conclude the conversation and confirm the budget at Springfield First at 
3:00 p.m. 

• Ministerial – all lead pastors  
• Lay – one layperson from each congregation. 

 

The purpose of this dual approach is: 
• First, to ask the appointed Finance Committee to establish a proposed budget on February 15; 
• Second, to seek confirmation from the wider audience of all pastors and one layperson from 

each church on February 22 so that a greater understanding of the budget process is gained, 
and 

• Third, to make legitimate adjustments to the district budget as deemed necessary. 
 

ALABASTER OFFERING 
The emphasis for February is Alabaster. Remember this offering provides the money to 
purchase property and buildings around the world. Your participation in this offering helps 
provide places for people to live, learn, heal and worship. 
 

All funds received in these offerings go toward the building needs; 
Nothing is used for administration.  
 

We think of love in February—what better way to show gratitude to God for the wonderful 
gift of His Son. Always, whether great or small, Alabaster giving is a gift of love! 
 

REMINDER 
It's not too late to go to Team Day! But hurry--- 

North Team Day in Decatur is February 15. 
South Team Day March 8 in Salem. 

 

Pray for one another!   -- Sandy Stickler, IL District NMI President   

 
 
 

 


